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Year 6 Legoland Trip   

6th May 2025 
  

Dear Parents/Carers,  
  
We are delighted to inform you of our intention to visit Legoland Windsor with Year 6 on Wednesday 16th 
July, as an exciting part of our ongoing STEM learning.  The children will experience an exciting STEM 
workshop with Legoland builders in addition to exploring the park and enjoying a picnic.  This is a very exciting 
opportunity and we are delighted to be able to take the children this year.  
 
We will travel to Legoland by coach at 9:15am and are due to arrive back to school at 4:30pm.  Please do arrive 
on time for morning registration as the coach will be unable to delay leaving. We will require parent volunteers 
to help us to maintain a safe child to adult ratio.   
 
Your child can pre-order a school packed lunch and the options for which wrap they would like are given below 
on the return slip. Alternatively, please provide your child with a packed lunch from home in a disposable bag.  
 
We would like to request a voluntary contribution of £26.61* for this individual activity.  This has been set up 
for you to pay through ParentPay and the payment to be made by Friday 31st May.  Unfortunately, if we do not 
receive enough voluntary donations by this date we will be forced to cancel the trip.  
 
*Merlin or Legoland Pass Holders  
We understand many children may have a Merlin or Legoland Pass. If your child has a Pass valid on 16th July you 
are able to: 

- Pre-book their ticket and send their barcode and evidence for correct date to 
secretary@jennetts.bonitas.org.uk before Friday 31st May. 

- Ensure they bring their Merlin Pass on the day  
- Purchase the reduced-price Merlin Pass Holder offer via ParentPay (cost covers coach and workshops) 

We cannot accept any responsibility for lost Passes. Due to Legoland’s group bookings, any children that arrive 
without their Merlin pass will unfortunately not be able to be ‘added’ to the school party on the day.   
 
Please note Legoland is a completely cash-free venue and cash is not accepted at any outlets or shops.  
 
Please return the reply slip to the office and the voluntary contribution via ParentPay no later than Friday 31st 
May. Please ensure you select the correct offer on parent pay, depending on whether your child has a 
Merlin pass or not. If you select the wrong offer then your child will be refused entry at the park.  
If you have any issues accessing ParentPay or have any questions, please see the school office who will be happy 
to help.  
  
Many thanks for your support,  
Mrs Ballard and Mr Page  
Year 6 Team  
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Year 6 Legoland 

 
  
I give permission for my child…………………………...………..…………………………………………  
to attend the Legoland trip on Wednesday 16th July.   

 
 
I have paid the £26.61 voluntary contribution on ParentPay.     
 
My child is a Merlin Pass Holder and I have booked their ticket and paid the reduced voluntary 
contribution of £15.63 on ParentPay. I will email their booking confirmation and barcode to the 
secretary@ address.  

 
 
For lunch my child would like the following lunch meal (school meals provided at usual cost – either Free 
School Meals or £2.50 via ParentPay):  
 
Cheese wrap  
 
Tuna wrap 
 
Ham wrap 
 
 
I will supply my child with a packed lunch from home  
 
 
 
Signed………………………………………………..        Date…………………………………..  
 
 
Volunteer: I would like to volunteer to attend the trip as a parent helper (optional) 
 
Name of parent volunteering: …………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 


